
How do I send the test scores to colleges?  

Test scores are not posted on transcripts. Students must arrange to have ACT, SAT and Subject Test 

information (as necessary) sent directly to the testing company on-line through ACT 

(www.actstudent.org) or The College Board (www.collegeboard.com). At peak times it can take 3-6 

weeks for scores to be received by a college.  We advise that you request your scores as early as 

possible, as many colleges do not accept rushed scores.  Colleges will not consider an application 

complete until the score is received. 

http://www.actstudent.org/
http://www.collegeboard.com/

